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PRINCIPAL’S NEWS 

Welcome to our new families at Fleming Middle School, and 
back to our returning families.  My name is Lori Conner and I 
am very honored to serve as the principal at Fleming Middle 
School to our students and parents. I would like to welcome 
our new staff at Fleming- (Melanie Lute- school counselor & 
Jim Stever- Special Education teacher. Our goals here at 
Fleming are to Pursue Excellence, Seek Adult Advice, and 
Treat Others the Way You Would Like to be Treated; and to 
know Everyday is an Opportunity. We will work hard and 
play hard throughout the school year. I encourage you to 
reach out to myself or any staff member, at anytime, in 
regards to questions, concerns, and to share the success 
your child is having at school; open communication and 
teamwork are the utmost importance for your child’s 
school success.  Three Rivers School District will be 
continuing to partner with A2A- an attendance program. 
Student attendance at school is a leading factor that 
impacts their success in their education. We are very 
excited to be back at Fleming and looking forward to a 
great year. 

Upcoming  Events 

9/4: First day for 6th grade 
9/5: First day for all grades 
9/10:  Fall Sports Parent Meeting 5:30 
9/10-9/13: Book Fair 
9/11: Back to School Night  5:30 
9/12: FB @ vs LB @ IVHS 
9/13: School Pictures 
              XC @ Holmes Park 
9/17: VB @ Hedrick 
9/18:  Fall Sports Team Pictures  
9/19: VB @ Lincoln Savage 
               FB @ White Mountain 
9/20: XC @ South 
9/24:VB Fleming hosts EP 
9/25: FB Fleming hosts Cascade 
9/26: VB Fleming hosts South 
9/27:  XC TBD location 
10/1 : VB Fleming hosts North 
10/2: XC Pre-conference 
10/3:  FB Fleming hosts Lorna Byrne 
               VB Fleming hosts Hedrick 
10/8:    VB @ LS 
10/10:  VB @ EP 
10/10:  XC @ Jackson County Expo 
10/15:  VB @ South 
10/17:  VB Fleming hosts North 
                 FB @ Ashland Middle 
10/18:  XC TBD location 
10/22:  VB @ Hedrick 
10/23:  XC  Conference  TBD location 
10/24: VB Fleming hosts LS @ NVHS 
          FB vs LS @ HVHS 

 

THREE RIVERS  
VALUES 

 

        Learning: 
š All students can be suc-

cessful 
š All students connect at 

our schools 

š Parents, Community , 
and Businesses: partners 



LIBRARY 
Book Fair  is September 10th -

14th, 8:30-4:00.  
Parents and Grandparents come 

join the fun. 
We will have muffins and coffee! 

 
OBOB sign ups have begun.  If 
you're a reader come and join 

the team. We meet during school 
time to read and practice for the 

competition in the spring. 
 

Please save your Boxtops.  Bring 
them in to our library so we can 

get more books! 

From The Kitchen 
Welcome back to all! 

I will be looking for student 
workers to help out in the 

kitchen at lunch times this year.   
If you are interested in learning 

new things and working with 
your fellow students please 

contact Ms. Anita in the 
cafeteria before or after school.  

I will be looking to fill 3 or 4 
positions for each lunch period 
(6th, 7th and 8th).  You must 

keep up your grades, be willing 
to listen to directions and be 

friendly to everyone.  Working 
in the kitchen entitles you to a 

free lunch for the day you 
worked and a popsicle on Friday 
if you work the whole week.   I 

am looking forward to a fun 
filled 2018-19 school year. 

Ms. Anita 

Kitchen Manager 

Parent drop off time for 
 students in the morning  

 is  8:30.  Please do not drop off 
your student earlier 

as there is no  
supervision. 

 

ATHLETICS 

Welcome to another great year of Fleming Athletics.  We are  
      once again hopeful that the smoke will stay away and our 
      games and meets will start on schedule. 
 
Fall sports parent meeting is on September 10th at 5:45 pm in 

the gym.  Come meet our awesome Coaches and get 
important information on schedules, uniforms and 
practices.  

  
Volunteers are always needed at games and meets.  Sign up to 

be a volunteer on the Fleming webpage, click on the 
Parents button.  Join our team and have fun supporting our 
Fleming Cavaliers! 

Cross Country and Football  
PRACTICES START 
AUGUST 20, 2018   

Volleyball try-outs are 9/6-9/7 
Check the Fleming Webpage, 

Athletics Tab for registration, 
schedules and forms. 

Join our PTO! 
Questions? Send 

email to: 
 

flemingmiddleschoolpto@gmail.com 

 
Recycle your ink cartridges! 
Bring your used cartridges to 

the Fleming office.  We can  
recycle them and get cool  

stuff for classrooms! 


